
MEMORANDUM� 

TO: Pete Sprague, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: David R. Carey, Mayor jltfl~{M.vq 

FROM: Loren Maggi, Maintenance Director 
Craig Chapman, Finance Director 

DATE: Apri122,2010 

SUBJECT: Ordinance 2009-19- :, , appropriating $750,000 in the borough's School 
Revenue Capital Project Funds for improvements to school facilities 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District has funds that have been set aside for improving 
school facilities where charter schools are located. As the schools are owned by the borough, it 
would be suitable for the borough to appropriate those funds for these projects. The projects are 
as follows: 

Aurora flooring $300,000 

Aurora parking revisions and repaving $400,000 

Shop Equipment installation at various schools $50,000 

Shortened hearing is being requested on this appropriation which will allow for the projects to be 
completed prior to school starting in the fall 




